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2011 Hunting Season

Dear friends,

Thankfully after a long and late rainy season the rains have finally finished! The good news is all the pans and springs are full to the brim promising excellent water throughout the long dry season ahead. 
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Having experienced the thick bush last season we intentionally sold the bulk of our elephant early season with great success as seen below. 

Phillip Landry – 2 excellent ele bulls
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Left to right: Marty Vick and Buzz, Edward & Deena Folmar
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Left to right: Vladimir Gubarev & Alan, Mikhail Solomentsev

We are now entering the nuts and bolts of the season being our buffalo and cat hunts and Nicolay from Russia put the first lioness in the skinning shed last week after having tracked it down the Manyemu river near Mururu camp!
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Nikolay Maslov with Richard

As the bush dries out it promises to be another great season for us in Dande Safari Area and Makuti and we are all thoroughly looking forward to it and sharing a camp fire with our many good friends who return year after year and whom we are very grateful for their support! 

All the best and good hunting!

CM team
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